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ANNOUNCEMENT 
ISC 20C 2024-2026 Bureau Elections  
 
12 May 2023 
 
Members of the ICOMOS International Scientific Committee on 20th Century Heritage 
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce the results of the election of the new 2024-2026 ISC 20C Bureau. After a 
duly conducted nomination process and period and the receipt of nominations from expert members the following 
are your leaders for the next triennial.  
 

• Susan Macdonald, President (AUS/USA) 

• Grethe Pontoppidan, Vice President/Co-President (DEN) 
 

• Stefania Landi, Secretary General (ITA) 

• Sheridan Burke, Vice President/Co-Secretary General (AUS) 
 

• Kyle Normandin, Treasurer (USA) 
 

• Ho Weng Hin, Vice President (SNG) 

• Silvio Oksman, Vice President (BRA) 

• Enrique Madia, Vice President (ARG) 

• Dumitru Rusu, Vice President (ROM) 
 

• Sangeeta Bagga, Membership Director (IND) 
  
The ISC 20C is fortunate to have such an experienced, capable, and committed Bureau for the coming three 
years.  
 
There was no formal voting by designated National Committee ISC 20C members as prescribed in the ISC 20C 
By-Laws. The call for nominations produced the slate of nominees, new bureau members, identified above. 
There was one nominee for each Bureau position. Thus, all nominees were expertly qualified and unopposed. 
Formal voting was unnecessary. 
 
The President and Secretary General positions are identified as shared. ISC 20C Bureau responsibilities and 
associated work of the President and Secretary General are significant. Sharing the workload and leadership 
required of these positions will enhance Bureau productivity while expanding the future leadership resources of 
the ISC 20C, a win/win.   
 
The new Bureau’s term starts with the ISC 20C Annual General Meeting in Sydney on 1 September 2023. You 
will be hearing soon about new ISC 20c initiatives and the 2024-2026 Triennial Plan. These are challenging 
times, socially, economically, and environmentally. Conserving the fabric of 20th century heritage and engaging 
with the existential issues associated with it are of paramount importance. The ISC 20C can, and I believe will, 
make a meaningful contribution to preserving 20th century heritage in a manner that contributes positively to a 
more equitable, healthy, and enriched future. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Jack Pyburn, FAIA, President 
ICOMOS ISC 20C/ ’21-‘23 


